
OFFICIAL NOTICE
BOROUGH OF CARNEGIE
2025 Meeting Schedule

This is to give notice that the
Borough of Carnegie will hold
their regular monthly Council
meetings  on  the  first
(workshop  6:00  PM)  and
second  (workshop  6:00  PM,
public  meeting  7:00  pm)
Monday  of  each  month.
Please see below for adjusted
meeting dates.
- Monday, July 14 – Workshop

(5:30 PM), Public Meeting
(7:00 PM)

- Tuesday, September 2 –
Workshop (6:00 PM)

Borough of Carnegie Planning
Commission meetings will be
held  on the last  Tuesday of
each month at  6:30 PM (as
needed). Borough of Carnegie
Shade  Tree  Commission
meetings will be held on the
third  Wednesday  of  each
month  at  6:00  PM  (as
needed).   Members  of  the
public who are interested in
attending these meetings may
contact the municipal building
at  412-276-1414,  Monday  –
Friday (8AM-4PM) for meeting
details.
www.carnegieborough.com


